## TODAY IS A CLUB DAY.

The Mid-term schedule was distributed to students last week and has also been posted on the High School page of the website.

The following military recruiters will be available in the cafeteria during all lunches:

US Army - Tuesday, January 23

The last day for Semester 1 NHS tutoring will be THIS Friday, January 12. Tutoring will resume on January 29. If you want to continue being tutored, YOU MUST complete a new Semester 2 tutor request form.

NHS

All students taking online health next semester are required to bring their ipads to the orientation meeting. Please make sure you have it with you. You must attend one of the meetings offered, which is Friday, Jan. 19th, 11:30 to 1:00, or Monday, Jan. 22nd during the first block. These meetings are being held in the arena. Again, bring your ipad!! Wilson/Ammon

First semester senior privilege expires once midterm exams begin. Any senior who is eligible and wishes to have senior privilege (late arrival or early release) for second semester, must submit an application to Mrs. Loke in the main office. Students who had senior privilege during first semester MUST REAPPLY even if their schedule will not change. Note: It is not necessary to reapply for Club Early Release - that will remain in effect if you have already been approved. Once your application is submitted, please allow a minimum of 24 hours before checking to see if you were approved. It is your responsibility to verify approval before you can arrive late/leave early. Senior privilege for second semester will begin on Wednesday, January 24, 2018 - it will not be in effect on the first day of second semester, January 23.

**Hey Freshman! Midterms are coming up.** Since it's your first time studying for midterm exams, your teachers have teamed up to help you study. Join us in the high school library Thursday January 11th after school until 4 pm with your notes and midterm review packets. If you need a ride, you can take the activity bus home. You need to bring your school issued photo ID with you.

**Attention Seniors:** Due to popular demand, senior tee shirt sales will continue through Tuesday, January 23. If you have not ordered one yet and want to, you can pick up an order form in room 126 with Mrs. Schiffhauer. There are three different shirts to choose from and prices range from \$12 through \$25.

**Attention Seniors:** It is the moment you have all been waiting for -- your Senior Write Up for the yearbook. On Moodle you will find a course called Yearbook Senior Write Up. The directions are self-explanatory on that site. The Senior Write Up must be completed by Friday, Feb. 2nd. See Mrs. Wolfe or Mrs. Schiffhauer with questions or concerns.

<u>The Future Nurses Club</u> is sponsoring a **Random Acts of Kindness Wee**k this week. Stop outside the Health Room, choose a card, make an impact, and post on Instagram. Easy. Make someone smile. :-)

## Random Acts of Kindness How it works:

- 1. Pick a Card (return the card to the envelope)
- 2. Make an Impact
- 3. Post on Instagram: @Kindnesscounts\_FNC

The intent is to perform a Random Act of Kindness and post it on Instagram. Our goal is to have 50 Random Acts of Kindness posted between the week of 1/8/18-1/12/18. If you are the recipient of a Random Act of Kindness, pay it forward and perform one of your own!

The Future Nurses Club

MTEF is seeking logo contest entries for the Manheim Township Educational Foundation's Red, White, and Blue Steaks 5K and Fun Run to be held Memorial Day 2018. The logo will be used on all promotional materials and the race t-shirt. Entries must be submitted to MTEF by February 15<sup>th</sup>. Please see flyer sent home with students for contest rules.

Acumen Test Prep is now offering SAT Prep classes at the Manheim Township High School. Sessions will be offered targeting specific SAT testing dates throughout the 2017-18 school year. For the March 10th SAT, classes begin January 20th. More information and a link to register is available at MTEF.net/tutoring-solutions.

There will be a **Boys Volleyball open gym** this Thursday, 1/11/18, in the Arena at 7 PM.

For anyone interested in playing softball this spring there will be open practices on Sunday, Tuesday, and Thursday. Sundays will be batting practice in the South gym beginning at noon and lasting about an hour. Tuesdays and Thursdays we will be at the Overlook skating rink from 3 to 5 pm. Practices will run through March 1<sup>st</sup>. See Coach Bell in Room 234 with any questions or contact Coach Luther at <a href="https://link.google.com/link.google.g

<u>Senior Student Athletes</u>: Do you plan on playing sports in college? Will you be participating in National Signing Day on Wednesday, February 7, 2018? If you haven't already turned in your questionnaire, please stop by the Athletic office and see Mrs. Gaissert. Deadline is January 12<sup>th</sup>.

If you haven't already received your activity fee sticker, get them while they last! Don't keep your friends waiting at the gate. Don't pay \$4. High school students, grades 9-12, who have paid an Activity Fee during the 2016-2017 or 2017-2018 school year, for a club or sport, will gain entry to all home league sports events at no charge with this sticker. YOU MUST BRING YOUR ID to the Athletic Department.

## **TODAY'S SPORTS**

SPORT	VS	A/H	SITE	GAME TIME	E.D.	BUS TIME
Vbowl	Cedar Crest	А	Cain's Lanes	3:30	2:00	2:15
Frbbasket	Penn Manor	Н	Arena	4:00		
Jvbbasket	Penn Manor	Н	Arena	6:00		
Vbbasket	Penn Manor	Н	Arena	7:30		
Frwrest	Hempfield	Н	South Gym	5:30		
Vwrest	Hempfield	Н	South Gym	7:00		